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Happy New Years!



happy new year
Dear Neighbor,
I hope this message finds you all in good health and
high spirits. As we step into this new year, I would like
to extend my heartfelt greetings to each and every one
of you. 

I am excited to begin the upcoming legislative session
and serve our community once again. It is an honor to
represent you all and I look forward to working
together to make our community a better place to live.

Your feedback is important to me, and I welcome any
suggestions, questions, or concerns you may have.
Please do not hesitate to contact my office or take our
online survey. I will do my best to address your
concerns and make sure your voice is heard.

Once again, a very happy new year to you and your
loved ones. Let's work together towards a brighter
future for our community.

Sincerely,
Rachele Lamosao
State House Representative, District 36


